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ADDENDUM #1 
RFA-2023-BEAS-06-HOMEH 

Home Health Services  
 

(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  
to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 

 
On March 22, 2022, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Applications to solicit applications from licensed entities and 
organizations to provide In Home Care Services, Home Health Aide Services, and/or 
Nursing Services to support older, isolated and frail adults, age 60 and older, to live as 
independently as possible, safely, and with dignity, and to adults between the ages of 18 
and 59 who have a chronic illness or disability.   

The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Delete and replace Section 1.2.5. Service Administration, Subsection 1.2.5.9. 
Client Wait Lists, Paragraph 1.2.5.9.3. with the following: 
 

1.2.5.9.3. Selected Applicants must ensure individuals with adult protective 
needs, in accordance with RSA 161-F: 42-57, are given priority, 
and: 

       1.2.5.9.3.1 If Selected Applicants have a waitlist for providing 
contracted services, then APS referrals must be given 
priority on that waitlist.   

 

 


